
To: Approved Providers and Trainers for educator evaluation qualification 

 PEAC Training Committee Guidance, May 26, 2020  

This update to guidance is provided to support your work as approved trainers. Due to the 
continued uncertainty over the safety of in-person gatherings online training for educator 
evaluators may continue until August 31, 2020. This includes AAs 1801, 1448, 1451, 1452, 
1865, 2001, and 3000/01/02. This is simply an extension of the guidance you have received 
this spring on March 25, 2020 and April 14, 2020. 


